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Comments: The policy should an include an exception for e-mountain bikes to be treated the same as mountain

bikes. I have a spinal cord injury and am only able to ride an e-bike so allowing e-bikes is essential to those of us

with disabilities or people who are just getting older. E-mountain bikes are not like motorcycles at all. They are

just like regular mountain bikes with a bit of assist on the pedals. They do not cause the same kind of damage as

motorcycles and should be treated as non-motorized.

 


